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David Favero, Deputy Cleanup Manager - Michigan AN
RACER Trust o
500 Woodward Avenue, Suite 2650 o~

Detroit, Michigan 48226

Dear Mr. Favero:

SUBJECT: Corrective Measures Implementation Final Report and Corrective Action Complete with
Controls; RACER Romulus Engine Operations; MID 000 809 905

The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), Office of Waste Management and Radiological
Protection (OWMRP), has completed its review of the "Report on Corrective Measures
Implementation,” dated December 2015, for the above referenced facility (Report). The OWMRP

hereby approves the Report.

Based upon the Report approval, Part 111, Hazardous Waste Management, of the Natural Resources
and Environmental Protection Act, 1994 PA 451 (Act 451), as amended, and the administrative rules
promulgated pursuant thereto, the OWMRP has determined that the facility meets the requirements
for a non-residential cleanup with controls as outlined in Part 201, Environmental Remediation, of

Act 451, and referenced in Part 111 (Determination).

While this Determination acknowledges that corrective action at the facility is complete with controls,
please be advised that it does not constitute a release from any corrective action responsibilities that
RACER or any future owners/operators may have under Part 111 or the federal Resource
Conservation and Recovery Act of 1976, as amended by the Hazardous and Solid Waste
Amendments of 1984. The OWMRP is not aware of the existence of any other waste management
units at the facility that require further attention. However, this Determination does not preclude the
OWMRP from requiring further corrective action at the facility at a later date if new information or
subsequent analysis indicates that a release or potential release of a hazardous waste from the
facility may pose a threat to public health, safety, welfare, or the environment.

If you have any additional questions, please contact Ms. Ronda L. Blayer, Environmental Engineering
Specialist, Hazardous Waste Section, at 517-284-6555 or blayerr@michigan.gov, or you may contact
me.

Sincerely, :
A o 4

Delores Montgomery, Chief

Office of Waste Management and Radiological
Protection

Hazardous Waste Section

517-284-6565
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‘Wr. David Favero

CC:

Ms. Tracy Kecskemeti, DEQ
Mr. David Slayton, DEQ
Ms. Ronda L. Blayer, DEQ
Mr. John McCabe, DEQ
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